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Bonnie Frost To Speak At Office Of Attorney Ethics (OAE)
Annual Training

Einhorn Barbarito is pleased to announce that Family Law Partner, Bonnie C. Frost will be participating

in the Office of Attorney Ethics (OAE) annual training conference on Friday, October 19, 2018 at the

Robert Wood Johnson Wellness Center in Hamilton Township.

Bonnie will present on the history and role of the Disciplinary Review Board for the attendees of the

conference who are primarily volunteers serving on the District Ethics Committee and Fee Arbitration

Committees.
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